
 
 
From: Linda Rice [mailto:linda.lri[REDACTED]  
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 1:19 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov] 
Subject: THE AMAZON.COM CASE 
 
As a writer, my life is dependent upon a competitive market for books.  For the 
government to help Amazon.com try to eradicate a competitive market seems unfair 
and truly bad for American culture.  No brick and mortar bookstores, when Amazon.com 
runs them out of business, and then what?  No libraries? 
 
PLEASE DO NOT LET THIS HAPPEN. 
  
Linda Lightsey Rice 
4729 17th Ave. S. 
Minneapolis, MN 55407 
612-728-3801, 651-303-0512 
linda.lri[REDACTED]
http://www.lindalightseyrice.com 
 
 

 




